
Memorandum 

To: Mary K. Greene, M.D. 
 Anne L. Calkins, M.D. 
 Barbara Wolfson, M.D. 
 Dawn Light, M.D. 
 Mark Warren,  DO. 
 Mark  J. Halsted, MD 

From: Elizabeth H. Ey, M.D. 

Date: February 21, 2012 

Re: Updates 

 New Physicians at Dayton Children’s - Dr. Jason Daume has joined the Children’s Anesthesia group and will begin 
caring for patients in April 2012.  Dr. Stacy Meyer has joined the department of Endocrinology and will begin seeing 
patients in the fall of this year. Dr. Arun Aggarwal is in a GI fellowship in New York. He has committed to joining 
the GI department here and will begin working in Dayton in July 2013. Dr. Nicole Tocco joined the neonatology 
group here and is already caring for patients at Dayton Children’s.   Dr. Salim Mancho will be working part time in 
the department of Plastic Surgery and begin seeing patients in Summer 2012.  Dr. Matt Garrett has joined the 
Southwest Ohio ENT Specialists and will begin caring for patients at Dayton Children’s in August 2012.  A pediatric 
orthopedist has given a verbal commitment to join the group here in Dayton. Dayton Children’s is committed to 
having 7 pediatric neurologists and 6 pediatric gastroenterologists.  They are also planning to hire 3 pediatric 
anesthesiologists in the coming months. 
 

 Mary Poppaw, RN has decided to move to Home Health Care nursing.  Her last day in the department is this Friday, 
February 24.  The process for interviewing candidates for her replacement has begun. 
 

 Daily Huddle – Joanne Hand and the managers for each area in Medical Imaging meet each morning at 9:30 am for 
15 minutes to review the schedule, no show patients, rescheduled patients, add on procedures, staffing issues, and 
equipment status.  I also attend the meeting.  Melanie Wilson and Barb Justice from scheduling call in each morning.  
This quick opportunity to hear what is going on has proven to be helpful for planning the day and giving each other a 
heads up for patient safety.  Please share with me by e-mail any information you would like addressed and I will take 
it with me to the meeting. When I am not in town, I will ask another radiologist to attend. 

 
 New CEO – David Kinsaul will be retiring at the end of June 2012.  A search committee has been formed to begin the 

process of finding a new CEO. Board of Trust member Bev Shillito will chair the search committee.  Jeff Christian 
and I have been asked to serve on the search committee. 
 

 Sugarcreek Testing Center – A new satellite center will open in Sugarcreek during spring 2012.  It will be located 
adjacent to the Cub Food store in Sugarcreek Plaza across the road from Miami Valley South.  That site will have 
hours and services similar to Kettering and Beavercreek Testing Centers with lab, x-ray, and ultrasound on certain 
days. 
 

 Next radiologist meeting – Monday, February 27 at 12:30 pm in the Radiology Conference room.  If you have an 
agenda item to discuss, please forward it to me in an e-mail.  Lunch will be provided. 


